abovyer@stjamesschoolah.org

OO0000O0OO0O00

Q000000

QO0QO

i
$ SAINT JAMES SCHOOL
nnnnnnnnnnn EIEBHTS

QO0OOO0O0OOO0OOO0OOOOOOOOOO0OOOOO0OO
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First Grade Newsletter

March 3, 2017/
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| Upcoming Events

Sunday, March | 2™: Daylight Savings-
Spring Ahead

Tuesday, March 4™ Report Cards
Distributed

Thursday, March 6™ Special Lunch

Mondoy, March QOTh: SpiriT wear

Thursday, March 23re. P/T

Conferences

Fridoy, March 2"Ph - Fridoy, March
31 Spring Break - No school!

What We Are
Learning

Reading: Students identified the main idea and
found supporting details.

\/\/riTingz We researched all about our animals
this week. Students will begin writing rough

drafts next week.

Math: Students began their study of graphing.
Students created tally charts and picfure
graphs.

Science: Students learned about various food
groups. Next week we will continue to focus on

moking good choices with food and exercise.

Rehgion— Students were intfroduced to the

Stations of the Cross. VWe will focus on one a

day until Holy VWeek.

Notes

Summer is just around the corner! Don’t miss your chance to sign up for Reading in
the Summ=ART, a summer reading/art program offered right here at St. James
School. Be sure to reserve your child’s spot before the class fills up. Please contact

me with any questions at aboyer@stjamesschoolah.org.
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